
Running the length of the ramp is one of the children’s favorite parts of going on 

a neighborhood walk. 

April 18, 2017 
Today a group of five children enjoyed another lovely walk in the neighborhood. 

They picked flowers, conversed while walking hand-in-hand, and played together 

at the Grant-Ormond Park.




